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Dear Members of RCDGC, 

Wishing everyone good health! From the editor’s desk!  

Hope all of you and your families continue to remain safe. 

RCDGC family welcomes Rtn. Asmita Sethi. She came as a guest speaker and left as 
a member; such was the mutual admiration.  RCDGC family also welcomes Rtn. 
Uday Walia, son of distinguished co-founder of RCDGC Rtn. Ashok JS Walia.  
Additionally, Her Excellency Katrin Kivi, Ambassador of Estonia to India joined 
RCDGC as an honorary member. 

Our club jointly hosted a Seminar on October 13, 2021 with Rotary District 3011 on 
Breast Cancer Awareness. A special thanks to Rtn. Anup Mittal, District Governor, 
RI 3011, Dr. Amish Vora of Hope Oncology Clinic and Dr. Asit Arora of Max Super 
Specialty Hospital, Saket. 

RCDGC celebrated Diwali Fellowship on October 16, 2021. A special thanks to Rtn. 
Shanti Kohli and Rtn. Inder Dugal for providing their warm farm house as the venue 
and also, to Rtn. Anuradha Bathla for coordinating the event so beautifully.  In this 
cheerful and festive environment, I had the privilege of having the first dance with 
our RCDGC “ROCKSTAR” Rtn. Sumohini Bhagat. Her dancing grace floored 
everyone present.  May God continue to bless her with exuberance. 

RCDGC were declared winners in a friendly golf tournament on November 10, 2021 
against Rotary Club of Delhi South.  The tournament was held at the Delhi Golf Club.  
A special thanks to Rtn. Hardeep Singh for a well-coordinated and a fun filled 
tournament. KUDOS!!! At the end of the match in a spirit of Sportsmanship, RCDGC 
team presented the Runner Up with a bottle of “Golfer’s Shot” whiskey.  On a related 
note, our past President Rtn. Suneeta Trivedi won the Hindu College Alumina 
(Ladies) golf tournament played at the Qutab golf course. 



Annual school debate was held online on November 27th and 28th. A hugely 
successful debating event with 42 schools participating. A special thanks to the 
Interact and Youth Committee Chair Rtn. Vivek Katariya and his support team. Well 
Done Everyone!!! 

RCDGC had the privilege of hosting a talk by H.E. Brendan Ward, Ambassador of 
Ireland to India. 

Our Christmas Fellowship was held on December 18, 2021 at the Taj Mahal Hotel. 
A very special thanks to Rtn. Ravina Khurana and her support team for taking the 
lead in organizing a beautiful event. Three Cheers!!! 

A Skill Development Centre for Computer Learning was started on December 19, 
2021 with Janprayas. A very well received program in developing “Woman Power”.  

We must remember -- “No Matter How Stressed You Are, Remember How 
Blessed You Are”. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Kavit Laroia 

 



Club Activities 
October – December, 2021 

 

October, 2021 

October 13th: Our club jointly hosted Seminar on Breast Cancer Awareness, with Rotary 
District 3011. The program was started with Inaugural speech by Rtn. Anup Mittal, Dist. 
Governor, RI 3011. Guest speaker(s) were Dr Amish Vora from Hope Oncology Clinic and 
Dr. Asit Arora from Max, Saket. Rotary members from various club in the district also 
attended the program. 

October 16th: We held a Diwali fellowship evening at the farm house of Rtn. Shanti Kohli & 
Rtn. Inder Dugal. The evening was Co – Hosted by the Club and groups of August & 
September. Also, thanks to the Co-Hosts Rtn. Ajay & Gauri Verma; Rtn. Amrit Dhingra; Rtn. 
Amrita & Chiranjeev Uppal; Rtn. Anup & Silvia Soni; Rtn. Brij Mohan & Asha Bhatia; Rtn. 
Chirag & Madhulika Jain; Rtn. Deepak & Neeru Mittal; Rtn. Nand Kishore & Sangeeta Zaveri; 
Rtn. G. Deepika & Venkatesh Babu; Rtn. Gaganjit Singh; Rtn. Geeti Bhagat; Rtn. Gita & 
Ramesh; Rtn. Hardeep & Brinda Singh; Rtn. Inderjit JS Khurana & Ravina Khurana; Rtn. J. 
K. Jain & Nisha Jain; Rtn. Jaideep & Kavita Vasudeva; Rtn. Jaspinder & Dapinder Puri; Rtn. 
Jyoti & Sanjeev Dhir and Rtn. Vibhuti & Sunil Sharma 

October 29th: Speaker Meeting at Lodhi Hotel with Guest Speaker Ms Asmita Sethi, Ms Sethi 
is President & Country Head of Pratt & Whitney, a division of United Technologies Corp 

November, 2021 

November 10th: Our Club played a Golf Match against Rotary Club of Delhi South at Delhi 
Golf Club. RCDGC won by a score of 7.50 – 2.00 points. 

November 26th: Speaker Meeting at Lodhi with Guest Speaker Dr. Geetha Venkataraman ji, 
Dr. Geeta ji is a Professor of Mathematics at BR Ambedkar University and is an accomplished 
D. Phil. in Mathematics from Oxford University and a birder. She talked to the club members 
on her birding experiences. 

November 27th & 28th: Our 12th Annual Debate held on 27th and 28th of Nov. It was a very 
successful and a well-attended Online Debate. We had 42 Schools participating from India and 
Abroad and engaged in 70 Debates conducted on Asian Parliamentary principles. 

The Inaugural Session started with an address by the President. Followed by the Welcome 
Address by The Interact & Youth Committee Chair Rtn. Vivek Katariya. Our DG Rtn. Anup 
Mittal ji was our Chief Guest who had attended for a short while and gave us a very inspiring 
Speech. 
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Webinar on Breast Cancer Awareness 

Opening of Skill Development Centre (Computer Learning) 

Induction of New Members 

Guest Speakers 



Our very special thanks once again to our Debating Committee Team specially Rtn. Deepika 
Venkatesh for organizing a wonderful show and our Rotary Judges Rtn. Anita Bharadwaj; 
R’Anne Brinda Singh; Rtn. Deepak Verma; Rtn. Kavita Sharma; R’Anne Reena Shah; Rtn. 
Renu Gulati; Rtn. Tanu Priya Puri. Thanks to our member Rtn. Deepak Mittal ji who has been 
contributing towards the debate for year after year. Thanks to Rtn. Manorma Gogia & Lotus 
Advance Technology for their kind support. Also, thanks to Rajeev Taneja for being there all 
through and coordinating, sending mails to school, updating members on the subjects and being 
in constant touch with Aawaaz Team. 

 

December, 2021 

December 10th: Speaker meeting with H.E. Brendan Ward, Ambassador of Ireland to India 
and talked to club members on India – Ireland relations. 

December 18th: Christmas Fellowship lunch was held at Taj Mahal Hotel. Our special thanks 
to Rtn. Ravina Khurana for arranging the beautiful venue. We also appreciated her efforts in 
creating a wonderfully festive atmosphere and an excellent menu. Members came dressed in 
Christmas colors, played games and thoroughly enjoyed a fun filled afternoon. Thanks to all 
Co-hosts Rtn. Anshuman &Rashmi Magazine; Rtn. Ashmita Sethi; Rtn. Kavit Laroia & Shalini 
Thapar; Rtn. Dr. Kim Chawla &Parikshit Mahajan; Rtn. Kusum Chadha; Rtn. Lalit & Simi 
Bagai; Rtn. Lalit & Sunita Malhotra; Rtn. Manorma Gogia; Rtn. Meena Sethi; Rtn. Monica 
&Sanjeev Kumar; Rtn. Nikhil & Anuradha Bathla; Rtn. Nivedita & Rohit Bhasin; Rtn. Payal 
& Sunil Satyajit; Rtn. Pradeep Verma; Rtn. Pragyan & Mandakini Sharma; Rtn. Pramod & 
Gita Grover; Rtn. Radhika & Ravinder Behl; Rtn. Seita Vaidialingam; Rtn. Dr. Rajinder Bali; 
Rtn. Sohinder Nabha & Raja Fateh Singh ji. 

December 19th: We started a Skill Development Centre for Computer Learning in association 
with Janprayas. The response was overwhelming and we have to stop registration after 36 
enrolments. Currently we are running 4 batches of 9 students each. We hope that these girls/ 
ladies from EWS will enhance their talent from this Skill Development Centre and enable 
themselves to earn their livelihood. 
 

 

FOUR WAY TEST: 

Of the things we think say or do 

 Is it the TRUTH? 
 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

 Will it Build GOODWILL and Better FRIENDSHIPS? 
 Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 



 

 

 

 

 

 


